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We welcome the delegation of Iceland and thank them for their presentation.
We commend Iceland’s wide-ranging engagement with various UN human rights mechanisms and its approach towards women’s rights, especially in terms of pay standards.  
However, we remain concerned about the rise in racist discourse in recent years. 
Also, more needs to be done to improve the working conditions of migrant workers.
In this regard we recommend Iceland to;
1. Establish a National Human Rights Institution in line with the recommendations from the second cycle of the UPR.
2. Intensify measures for combating against racist discourse.
3. Review the Penal Code provisions on crimes with racist motivation.
4. Ratify International Convention on the Protection of the Rights of All Migrant Workers and Members of Their Families.

We wish Iceland a successful review during its 3rd UPR.

Thank you.

